
 
 

CBE new schools update 

 
For Immediate Release  
 
 
CALGARY — Media are invited to attend an update on all of the CBE’s 
new schools that are opening for the 2016-17 school year and beyond.  
 
The CBE has 15 new schools, an Aboriginal Learning Centre, two high 
school modernizations and two replacement schools that will open in the 
2016-17 school year.  
 
Event Details  
 
Date:  Thursday, Aug. 18, 2016 
Time: 1:30 p.m. 
Place:  Education Centre, 1221-8 St., S.W. 
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